Editorial Department

Mr. Wayne Bosowicz Foggy Mountain Camps RFD 2, Box 103 Dover-Foxcroft, Me. 04426

Dear Wayne:

I'm sorry it's taken so long for me to get around to writing this letter, but I've truly been swamped.

Enclosed are copies of the stories done on our superb bear hunt to your beautiful region.

I'm sure everyone tells you how much they enjoyed the hunts at Foggy Mountain, so while this may sound like a broken record, I most certainly did, too. Though I muffed my chance at that Pope and Young bruin I'll never forget the thrill of watching and taking a shot at the bear. There is no doubt yours is a top-notch bear hunting operation, the best people, accommodations and facilities available for wild-country bear hunting.

I sure hope things work out for you wherever your spring bear hunting will be done. Please let me know where you'll headquarter, as many hunters in my area are anxious to line up hunts with you. Too, I'd very much like another chance at a big black.

Please give my very best to Donna and I hope everything continues well. I thoroughly enjoyed our hunt, and if you're ever looking for a bit of sunshine and relaxation in Florida just let me know.

Thanks again,

TRM/cr

Best regards,

Bob McNally Outdoors Editor

